


If the government was to proceed with the proposed SFESC structure, we ask that there is a 
guarantee that local government perspectives are considered, even if direct representation is 
reduced. 

Council appreciates this opportunity to provide its feedback on the Report and we are happy 
to meet with you to provide any detailed feedback.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Kristen Desmond 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 




